Rise Park Primary and Nursery School
Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons
Bestwood Park Drive West

Rise Park

Nottingham

NGS5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775

admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk
www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our learning about Diwali, on Thursday 4th November, a storyteller is coming to visit
Reception to create a Diwali storytelling experience, which unlocks the imagination and engages
children in a world outside their everyday experience.

We know this will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to join in with.

The cost of this is £3.50 per child.
Please pay this via ScoPay by Monday 4t Qctober. Please see the school office if you need any
assistance in using ScoPay.

Thank you for your continued support,

The Reception Team
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